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What We Are Learning! 

We had a GREAT week. The littles really 

enjoyed our Valentine’s Celebration. Thank 

you to everyone who sent in supplies and 

treats and those who came in to help make 

the party fun. We played Bingo, made pattern 

necklaces and some cute valentine crafts, 

painted by shapes and numbers, and played 

fun games. We worked on the letter R with 

our HWT Program using Play-Doh, iPads, 

chalk boards, and paint dobbers. We 

practiced our cutting and gluing skills, and 

rotated through several math centers. We 

also took some time to learn about Dental 

Health. We read about different types of 

animal teeth, what to expect at the dentist, 

and how to keep our teeth healthy. We 

counted and matched crocodile teeth and 

even painted with toothbrushes!  

 

Upcoming Events 

Feb. 17 – No School-Presidents Day               

Feb. 22 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run        

March 15 – Sham-ROCK Dinner and Auction     

March 21 – No School                                     

March 24-28 – Spring Break                           

March 31 – Classes Resume                     

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, Feb. 18th.   

 

Next week we will be working on the letter K 

and talking about kindness and feelings. 

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – No School                                          

Tuesday – Camille                           

Wednesday – Cayson                             

Thursday – Charley                                    

Friday – Charlotte 

 

 
 Notes: 

The Rockets Foundation 5K and Kids Fun Run is Saturday, February 22nd. The Fun Run will begin at 

1:30 pm and the 5K will kick off at 2:00. This is a fun way to support our Rockets Foundation. For 

more information and to register visit www.fueltherockets.com .   

Save the date: There will be a Spring Concert on Tuesday, May 6th at 6:00 pm. 

Happy Valentine’s day! Have a wonderful three day weekend! 
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